It is with great sadness that we announce
the passing of Judith Golub.

Judith passed away at home on Friday, October 28th ending her
long fight with cancer.

Judith was a founding member of the Edmonton Native Plant Soci-
ety and served as past president on the current board of directors.
She was also the publisher of the Wildflower News since its early
days. Judith was involved in so many aspects of the ENPS they
are difficult to list. She will be remembered as an indomitable gar-
dener and native plant specialist/supporter. Judith had a heart of
gold and was brave beyond endurance. She will be sorely missed.

Our heartfelt condolences go to Judith’s family from all of us here
at The Edmonton Native Plant Society.

Harebells were one of Judith’s favourite
plants.

When we designed the Muttart demo
bed she envisioned “waves of Harebell”.
through the garden.

Administrative Update (new Website)

We are transitioning a number of tasks this month.
Due to the transitioning we won’t be sending out a full Wildflower News for November.
We have also been working on a new website. Our old website is now down.

The URL for the new site is edmontonnativeplantsociety.ca and it will be up and running as soon as
possible.







